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Sharp's Comment on News Reports Concerning Sharp's Business in Europe 
 

 

 

There were news reports today concerning Sharp's business in Europe. However, these 

reports are not based on our announcement.  

 

We are currently considering various possibilities, but there is no decision made concerning 

this matter at this point. 

 

 

End of Report 


